Three Tears Vineyard | Howell Mountain | Napa Valley

Vineyard Notes:
Domingos Brothers Red is produced from our Three Tears Vineyard on the
Eastern slope of Howell Mountain. With elevation that ranges from 1,600 to
2,100 feet above sea level, this estate vineyard sits on a 160 acre estate of
which thirteen are planted in Cabernet Sauvignon and three in Merlot. The
rocky volcanic soils and weather conditions are challenging, but worth the
extra effort as the vineyards produce wines with outstanding avor, intensity
and aging properties.

Vintage Notes:
2018 saw an abundance of rain in February, followed by ltered light in the
spring and early summer months. For this reason, we saw bud break and
owering a bit late, but under ideal weather conditions creating a plentiful
and even fruit set. Generous sun and cooler days in the summer were pillars
of relatively mild weather leading into moderate temperatures in fall – near
ideal conditions for winemakers to allow fruit to accrue avor complexity
and steady increases in sugar levels.

Winemaker’s Notes:
Our 2018 Domingos Brothers Red is a Bordeaux style blend crafted from
select blocks of our Three Tears Vineyard on the Eastern slope of Howell
Mountain. With elevation that ranges from 1,600 to 2,400 feet above sea
level, the well-drained red volcanic soils of this vineyard produce a wine that
is dark purple in color. The aromas immediately impress with wonderful
intensity of beautifully integrated dark fruit and spices. The palate is
powerful yet soft, with balanced tannins and avors of sweet berries, vanilla,
baking spice, and cedar. The nish is elegantly complex and re ned and will
ourish with 10 to 12 years of careful cellaring.

Barrel Aging:

24 Months
100% New French Oak
Howell Mountain
50 Cases
14.8%

Appellation:
Production:
Alcohol:
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